Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance
INSURANCE COMMISSION
1071 United Nations Avenue

Manila o s
NOTICE
FOR : ALL CONCERNED PLANHOLDERS OF
PRUDENTIALIFE PLANS, INC.
DATE : 24 January 2017
SUBJECT : NEW E-MAIL ADDRESSES

The maximum inbox capacity. of PPI’'s present e-mail addresses at
ppicheckdeposit@gmail.com and prudentiallifepolicy@gmail.com have
reportedly been already reached. Accordingly, SYMECS Law, PPI's duly
appointed liquidator, set up the following two (2) new e-mail addresses:

askppi2017@gmail.com

and

ppidistribution2017@gmail.com

To avoid inconvenience in the scheduling of the claiming of your
checks, please use the new e-mail addresses mentioned above.

For your information and guidance.
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